
West Pictou Consolidated School  

 

SAC Minutes March 2nd, 2021 4:00 PM  

 

Attendees: Michelle Langille, Lynn MacLean, Chris Georgeson, Kim Tetreault, Cindy Turner, 

Sarah Wilson. 

 

Regrets: Wayne Murray, Rae Gunn, Margaret DeYoung, Jenny Velchev  

 

Additions to agenda: E - HPS newsletter and F - ASK 

 

Approval of agenda: Moved by Cindy Turner. Seconded by Sarah Wilson. Motion carried.  

 

Approval of minutes from Dec 1st, 2020: Moved by Chris Georgeson and seconded by Kim 

Tetreault. Motion carried. 

 

Old Business/Items arising from Minutes: 

- Chris will ask to borrow the washer toss from highschool. 

 

- Chris called Natalie Bakody and she was under the impression that Morris was no longer 

working and had since retired. Sarah will contact Morris personally.  

 

- Community and business support tabled until Rae Gunn can attend the meeting. 

 

Ask program, Completed PD on our Math goal.  

 

 

School Success Plan and Professional Plan: 

 

 B Math update we are picking outcomes that are considered an issue in the grades and 

identifying some quick assessments in order to gain some data as to where students are 

currently. We will move on how to support students in the areas highlighted and reassess 

following the intervention. 

C.MDI results. Our grade 4’s are very happy but there is still a notable decline in middle school. 

Our data is around the same as the board or just below. 

 

New Business: 

 

D. No requests for money 

 

E. HPS newsletter link will be sent out by Lynn to the SAC committee for review.  

 



F.  ASK program is starting at West Pictou for outside. The ASK program is an outdoor 

education component. Outside agencies will be helping out with various mental wellness and 

outdoor activities.  

 

Sarah Wilson moves to set aside 500$ to get basic resources for the ASK program. Chris 

Georgeson seconds. All were in favor. Motion passes 

 

7. Principal update.  

 

We have a primary registration number update and we are currently at 32 new students. There 

are a few transfer students but the board is waiting until after July into August to approve them.  

 

Report cards go out in April 

French immersion numbers are ok at 18, but we need 20 for the program to be viable. 

 

We are running low on funds as we haven’t been allowed to do fundraising with Covid in the fall. 

We have looked into Vessey Fundraiser. but it is canceled due to covid. 

, 

Staffing talks have started but we are not privy to it at the school level. 

 

Next meeting is April the 6th at 4:00 PM.  

 

Closing: 

Kim Tetreault moved to adjourn the meeting. Michelle Langille seconded it.  

 


